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November News Article 

 

As we welcomed in the Autumn, we have been very busy here at the nursery. 
We have really enjoyed our topic of all things related to vehicles- for our small 
world we enjoyed trains, buses, diggers, planes, and all things space.  
We even made our own bus out of large cardboard boxes, the children used 
role play to be mechanics and builders whilst putting this together. 
We also looked at all books which were related to vehicles. The children 
certainly enjoyed the interactive books and showing us their impressions of 
different types of transport.  
 

Now we have changed season into autumn, we are preparing to explore more about this change, 
the leaves changing colour, the trees losing their leaves. We are hoping to get outside for some 
walks to have a look around and see what we can see changing.   We are also planting some bulbs 
in preparation for springtime.  
 

We now have our pop-up shop running for our autumn activity bags, these can be purchased at 
PlayStation.  These come in two ages, pre school age and our 5+ bags.  
Pre school bag includes, autumn scavenger hunt sheet, play dough, colouring sheets and pencils, 
fir cone craft and a hedgehog template. 
5+ bags includes, autumn scavenger hunt sheet, activity book, colouring sheets and pencils, fir 
cone craft, and a autumn walk challenge and template. 
 

We are now waiting to prepare for Christmas, and planning our activities we will be doing with the 
children. To find out what we will be doing read our next article.  
 

We’d also like to say good luck and good bye to a very valued member of staff who is leaving us to 
progress in a field she is very passionate about. So Katelynne, thank you for all of your hard work 
and dedication over the years, our children and we will miss you terribly. 
 

If any parents are interested in becoming committee members please get in touch, we rely on 
parents being a part of our committee so we can keep our nursery running.  

Parents can keep up to date with what is happening by joining us on facebook. 

We have limited spaces still available for after half term please call or email us to check 
availability   01473 824271   playsationhadleigh@gmail.com 

To find out more about us, check out our website   www.playstationhadleigh.co.uk 

 


